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NSF OIG Form 2 (11/02)  

We received an allegation that an NSF proposal contained plagiarized text. A review of the 
proposal indicated that there was unattributed text from a webpage in the proposal. We wrote to 
the subject who admitted that he did not provide adequate attribution for the text. The level of 
plagiarism did not rise to the level of research misconduct, therefore, we wrote a Questionable 
Research Practices letter to the subject. 
 
This case is closed with no further action taken. 
 
 
 


